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Word of the
week:

silent

This Week…..
The children have really enjoyed learning
about their bodies. We loved reading the
story ‘Funnybones’ by Janet and Alan
Ahlberg. This inspired us to create our
own skeleton pictures using chalk and art
straws.

In our maths we have been finding out
which hair and eye colour is the most
popular in our class. We created class
pictograms using our photographs to
show this information and we discussed
similarities and differences.

The children really enjoyed their third
week of ‘Yoga Bears’. This week we met
the strength bear and we practised our
butterfly and tree poses.

Pattern Challenge
We are learning all about repeating patterns.
Can your child create their own pattern at home
eg: car, block, car, block.

Notices….
Star of the Week

Bluebells – Tisya Campos
Daffodils – Lilly Fletcher

Rosh Hashanah

On Monday 30th September we will celebrate the
Jewish festival Rosh Hashanah. As part of this
the children will be dipping apples in honey.
Please see your child’s class teacher if they
have any allergies.

Next week is Health W

eek and the children will be completing lots of
activities around physical exercise.

Magical Moment:


